
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
16th October 2023      

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

I have been advised by the Education Authority, that they have received notification from UNISON that non-teaching 

members across the organisation are being called to take industrial action. This includes action short of strike (16th 

October- 20th November) and strike action on Thursday 16th Novemebr. 

This action may impact on transport, cleaning, catering, youth services and classroom assistants. 

While previous action from the UNISON union did not impact on these areas in Rathfriland High, I want to make 

parents aware of the potential for disruption. 

Further details can be found at www.eani.org.uk/industrialactionupdates 

 

Your sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ian Matthews 

 

Principal  
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